

## SOUTH POINT SCHOOL

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution

## **NOTICE**

## Guardians of Nursery to Class V

Dear Parents,

We have been keeping our communication channels always open for you so that even in these unpredictable times we can reach out to each other effortlessly. As we give prime importance to the safety and security of our pupils, in order to contact you, especially in times of emergency, it is extremely essential that we have your updated contact numbers in our school records.

We are therefore providing you with an opportunity to update/make changes in your mobile number and Email address, if they have undergone any change, through our School app, Skolaro. This window will be open for a week, between January 17 and January 24, 2022. For any other changes, you need to contact the School.

We hope to maintain smooth communication, with your cooperation and support.

Thank you.

## **Principal**

15.01.2022